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Presiding Chair: President Sheree Haggan
Conducting Chair: Vice President Jim Butler

 Call To Order: 3:16 PM
 Attendance: Senator Abdullaev Absent & Excused, Senator Long 

Absent & Excused, Senator Jam Absent & Excused, Senator 
Zephir Absent & Excused 

 Guests: Gerardo, Edgar, Krista, & Laurel
 Agenda Approval: Passed
 Minutes Approval: Passed
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• Advertising:
o The Toilet Paper and calendar for the month of April has 

been completed. I'd greatly appreciate if those get put up 
by the 1st of the month. 

• Ambassadors:
o There was no meeting. Ambassadors have been working on

the “I’m going to College” tours for 6th graders. 
• Athletic Connection:

o Congratulations to the Men’s Basketball team for winning 
nationals! 

o A reminder to all of the students: Be sure to attend all of 
the baseball and softball games! 

• Campus Recreation:
o No Report

• Community Service:
o Community Service Applications have been collected. With 

those applications, Sheree presented and requested funds 
for Alexis Jones. We will be making the final decisions on 
Thursday, 3/31/11

• Diversity Council:
o We are currently planning Diversity Council Breast Cancer 

Awareness High Heel Race 'High Heels for High Hopes'.
 All of the proceeds will be donated to the Breast 

Cancer Fund.
o We are going to have our social this Friday - Ropes Course.

• Eagle Hall:
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��	 Spring 2011  • Budget Appeals:
o Interclub is requesting a budget appeal. They are asking for

$11,000 to get them through the remainder of the school 
year. 

o Athletic Connection is not over budget, but is getting close.
They requested additional funds to be able to follow 
through with some projects that they would like to finish 
this year. However, it was recommended that they did not 
receive additional funding, that they just continue to spend
frugally and next year, they will be allocated more money.

• Kollin:
o
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��	 Spring 2011  o Thank you to Sheree for all that she has done for Change 
for Children and for putting on such an amazing Leadership
Training. 

o I went on a mission’s trip to Arizona and we went to the 
Phoenix Dream Center. It was one of the most humbling 
experiences of my life. I hope that you guys get to 
experience something like this at some point in your lives. 

 President’s Report:
o It is important to respect people’s dreams and who they 

are, so just know that Jim is not trying to be preachy, he is 
just being himself. 

o For those of you who have not done your calendars, it is 






